## Research Update

Mathematics Education Centre · Loughborough University

## Welcome

Research Update is a newsletter sent out three times a year to schools by Loughborough University. We hope you find this newsletter useful and we welcome feedback and suggestions.

lan Jones i . j ones@l boro. ac. uk

## **Upcoming Research**

Here at Loughborough we're often seeking teachers and students interested in participating in upcoming research studies. If interested please do get in touch.

Lost in Transition. Many students find the transition to university mathematics very difficult, particularly those who for multiple reasons do not come with an A-level mathematics qualification. Soon they find themselves lost in their mathematics modules. A team of two university mathematics students and one mathematics lecturer are developing a research-based on-line software to help students in their transition to mathematics at university. We would welcome the expertise of a teacher "from the other side of the transition" to complement our understanding of transitional issues. This would be a good opportunity to engage with a research project that has very practical implications. If you are interested, please contact Dr Paul Hernandez-Martinez (